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TOWN HALL MEETING 
 
The University community is hereby informed that a Town Hall 
Meeting which will provide a medium for the Vice Chancellor to 
interact with students will hold as follows: 
 
Date:    Monday, 14 January, 2013 

Time:    4.00 p.m. 

Venue:    Trenchard Hall 

 

All students and stakeholders should please attend. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
O.I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar 
 


